NI

NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA

NPCI/UPHOC-116A/2021 (Addendum) 15" December 2021

To,
UPI Member Banks, PSPs and Third Party App Providers

Madam / Sir,

Subject: Addendum to “Aadhaar OTP Authentication in lieu of Debit Card for Customer
Onboarding on Unified Payments Interface (UPI) “on revised timeline.

NPCI introduced NPCI/UPI/QOC-116/2021-22 dated 8" September 2021 with subject -“‘Aadhaar
OTP Authentication in lieu of Debit Card for Customer Onboarding on Unified Payments Interface
{(UPI) “to enable customer onboarding on UP! using Aadhaar +OTP, in addition to debit card.
Along with the feature details and guidelines, compliance timeline was mentioned as 15
December, 2021. Due to delay in readiness owning to other priority product feature launch across

ecosystem, compliance timelines are extended to 15" March, 2022.

All UPI Member Banks, PSPs and Third Party App Providers to take a note of this and adhere to

revised timelines.

Vs
A
Yours faithfully,

Praveena Rai
Chief Operating Officer
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